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October 1, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
PACIFIC POWER 
R. BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH 
SUITE 2000 
PORTLAND, OR 97232 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 105/Advice No. 15-012 
 
 
On September 21, 2015, Portland General Electric filed a revised sheet for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. 36.  On September 29, 2015, a revised sheet with a new effective date and a 
Request to Waive Statutory Notice were filed. 
 
This filing revises Schedule 91, Low Income Bill Payment Assistance Fund, to Extend 
Temporary Increase. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Special Public Meeting of  
October 1, 2015, the sheet will become effective with service rendered on and after  
October 5, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of this sheet is returned for your files, along with the executed Request to 
Waive Statutory Notice. 
 
 

 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Administrator 
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